

P.O. Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

December 6, 2010

Honourable Bill Estabrooks
Department of Transportation and Infrastructure Renewal
2nd Floor, Johnston Building
1672 Granville Street
P.O. Box 186
Halifax, NS B3J 3Z8

Dear Minister Estabrooks:

Re: Request for Roadway Upgrades

The North West Community Council requests that consideration be given to improving the roadway for the Sackville Metro Link Terminal area and the Cobequid Metro Transit Terminal area located in Lower Sackville.

Attached is a copy of the North West Transit Advisory Committee's report that was before the Community Council during their November 25, 2010 meeting.

Please contact me at 864-4160 or by email: harveyb@halifax.ca if you have any questions.

Sincerely

Councillor Bob Harvey, Chair North West Community Council

/ket Encl.

cc: Members of the North West Community Council